
Registration Improvement Task Force

Final Report

The Ozarka College Registration Task Force was established by Dr. Dusty Johnston in the summer of 2006 to review current policies, procedures, practices, timelines, and functions and to make suggested additions, deletions, and changes to ensure effectiveness, student friendliness, and compliance with state and federal regulations where applicable.
Members serving on the committee were Ron Helm, Randy Scaggs, Joyce Baker, Gin Brown, Stacey Dale, Kim Whitten, Chaney Coleman, and Chairperson Mary Ellen Hawkins.
Meeting dates were established for the committee but later another meeting date was added.   Actual meeting dates were June 13, June 27, July 6, July 13 and July 25, 2006.
Dr. Johnston was present for our first meeting. He discussed the purpose of our group and the need to simplify the registration process for our students on the three campuses, Melbourne, Ash Flat, and Mountain View as well as for ourselves.  With three campuses, we all needed identical procedures to follow for consistency.
Each one of the committee members contacted other two year colleges regarding their registration policies.  None of the colleges contacted had written policy procedures or practices.  

We discussed obstacles and solutions to registration policies.  We had to consider current Ozarka students (both part-time and full-time) and new students as well as transfer and concurrent students.
Ron Helm walked the committee through the steps involved with registration.  We made notes on each process involved and how the process could be simplified.  We outlined the steps for each type of student and how they registered.  The final steps were taken by Chaney Coleman and put into a flow chart.

The following meeting Chaney Coleman presented the flow chart to the membership.  We made some minor changes.  The final flow chart was presented to Dr. Johnston as a recommendation from the Registration Task Force.
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